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Thursday, 29 November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Thank you for all your kind donations today for the PTA’s tombola stall at the Lindley Late Night Market 
on Tuesday, 4th December. All the money raised will be coming straight back into school to go towards 
curriculum enrichment for your children. 
 
Colne Valley Museum Visitor 

Year 1 had some visitors 
from Colne Valley Museum. 
They spent time with the 
children as part of their 
‘Time Travellers’ topic. They 
showed the children lots of 
toys from the past and 
talked about how other 

things have changed over the years. They showed the children how 
to spin yarn from wool so it could be used for knitting. The children were shown how clothes were washed 
in a dolly tub with soap and a washboard! They had great fun looking at all these different items! 
 
Visitors to Year 1 
Last Wednesday, the Year 1 children took part in “Godly Play” 
activities with special visitors from Slaithwaite Methodist Church. 
Each class in turn had time to listen to the Nativity Story followed by 
discussion. The children then chose from creative activities such as 
playdough, painting, collage, sharing books and retelling the story 

using the very special wooden 
Nativity set. After tidying up 
we finished with a feast! The 
session supported our learning about “Special Stories” and has been 
a good “warm up” for our preparations for our Christmas Nativity 
play. Many thanks to our visitors for a very enjoyable session. 
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School Council Christmas Card Competition 
Thank you to everyone who entered our Christmas Card Competition. We had some fantastic entries. The 
two winning designs have been chosen and the winners will be announced very soon.  
 
The Science and Media Museum 

                                                       
On Tuesday, 4C visited the Science and Media Museum in Bradford. They 
took part in a very exciting ‘bring on the thunder’ workshop where they 
explored sound. The children were able to explore the Wonderlab, where 
they were able to feel sound and explore their senses. As always 4C were 
very well behaved and represented Moorlands beautifully. We were very 
proud as always.  
 

 
Milk Payment for Spring Term 2019 
If you would like your child to have school milk during the Spring Term 2019, would you please make a 
payment of £11.50 via your ParentPay account no later than Monday, 17 December 2018. This will 
enable us to place our new milk order in good time. If you prefer to pay via a Paypoint, please contact the 
Office to request a barcode. Please be aware that, if you do not make your payment by the due date, we 
will be unable to order milk for your child for the start of the new term. 
Children who have had Statutory Free Milk during the Autumn Term 2018 – a milk order will be placed 
unless you ask us not to do so. 
Children with a Statutory Free Milk entitlement who have not had milk during the Autumn Term 2018 – 
no milk order will be placed unless you ask us to do so.  
We have been asked to point out that those pupils who partake in the `Milk in Schools Scheme’ benefit 
from a subsidy under this Scheme.  This represents a significant reduction in the actual cost of milk.      
 
Fruit Shop Payment for Spring Term 2019 – Years 3 to 6 
If you would like your child to have fruit and healthy snacks from our Fruit Shop during the Spring Term 
2019, would you please make a payment of £16.00 via your ParentPay account no later than Monday, 17 
December 2018.  This represents a charge of 25p for 1 item every day from our Fruit Shop. Please note 
that your payment means that your child opts into our Fruit Shop for the full term and, due to the 
numbers and logistics involved, we are unable to make refunds for absence, etc. 
If you prefer to pay via a Paypoint, please contact the School Office to request a Barcode.  Please be 
aware that it can take up to two days for a Paypoint payment to reach your account.   
 
After School Clubs Spring 2019 
The after school club letter will be sent home with your children today.  ParentPay will be open from 5pm 
on Monday, 3rd December for parents/carers to book places.  Please note that the booking form on the 
club letter is for waiting list requests and should be completed and returned to school only if you 
have tried to make a payment for a club, after 5pm on Monday, and found it to be full. 
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Sporting News 
A few weeks ago, Cole in Year 3 took part in a Taekwondo competition. Cole 
was the overall winner in his age group. A huge well done 
to Cole!   Erin in 4C took part in a competition for 
Huddersfield Gymnastics Club in Rotherham on Sunday. 
She performed well on the bars, beam and floor, and got a 
bronze medal on the vault! Well done Erin! 
Lola in Year 2 has been entering 
more dance competitions. On 
Sunday she entered the Standout 

Dance competition in Sheffield. She received a trophy for 
her brilliant Street Dance. Well done Lola. 
 
 
 
 
Dates for Your Diary 
30th November:   Flu immunisation 
3rd December:    Biathlon Competition 
3rd December:    After School Clubs available for bookings on ParentPay from 5pm 
4th December:     Years 1/2 Boccia 4-5pm 
4th December:    4CH Media Museum trip  
4th December:    PTA stall at Lindley Late Night Shopping - Tuesday 6pm till 8pm 
7th December:    Role Model Lunch 
10th December:   Deadline for After School Club payments  
10th December:   Years 5/6 Basketball 4-5pm 
13th December:   KS2 Goalball Festival 10am -12pm 
13th December:   Christmas Lunch 
17th December:   Reception and Year1 Nativity AM 
18th December:   Reception and Year1 Nativity 5pm, Year 2 performance 6.30pm 
19th December:   Years 3 and 4 Christmas production 9.15am 
     Years 5 and 6 Christmas production 2.30pm 
20th December    Years 3 and 4 Christmas production 5pm 
     Years 5 and 6 Christmas production 6.30pm 
21st December:   Christmas Jumper Day 
7th January: Strictly Pennine Dance Festival tickets for sale from Lawrence Batley 

Theatre 
15th January 2019: Deadline for online Primary School applications (Sept 2019 intake for  

children born between 1 September 2014 and 31 August 2015) 
17th January: Year 5 trip to Danelaw 
21st January: Year 5 Trip to Danelaw 
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28th January: Year 5 Trip to Danelaw 
31st January: SATs Parents Evening 
4th February: Reception Chinese New Year Assembly 14.45pm 
5th February: Safer Internet Day  
 
Remember there are regular updates on Twitter@MoorlandsHudds and on our school website 
www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk 
As always, we do have an open-door policy, so if there is anything you would like to speak to us about, 
please do get in touch. 
Amanda Denney  
Headteacher 
 
 
 

http://www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk/
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